
The purpose of our Washington Parents Network is to protect your fundamental right as a parent to
direct the upbringing and education of your child - and to protect your child’s right to have a caring 
and trusting relationship with you as their parent.

Forcing Kindergartners to use gender pronouns
that do not match the biological sex of a person is
more than just confusing. It is child abuse in that it
is the first step that might send a vulnerable child
down an extremely dark path. Even worse, telling
children they should not trust their parents and they
should even lie to their parents is certain to
damage their essential relationship with their
parent. It is time to end the horrifying abuse of
our children! 

We must organize and act to end state-sponsored child abuse
Our first mission is to provide you with information about this state-sponsored child abuse. For 
example, did you know that gender mutilation clinics have been set up in dozens of schools all 
across Washington state? Did you know that at least 25 states have banned gender mutilation 
of their children – but that many Washington state schools are actively promoting it? 

Four Steps to end state-sponsored gender mutilation of our children 
Step #1:  Visit our website & sign up for our
newsletter to get updates on coming events. 
Step #2: Help spread the word by sharing
this website with other parents, grandparents,
school board members and concerned
citizens.
Step #3: Attend one of our weekly online
video conference organizing meetings.
Step #4: Organize a Washington Parents
Network meeting in your community to help
educate and organize local parents to end this
horrible abuse of our kids. 

Learn the answers to these questions and more by visiting our website: 

Washington Parents Network dot com


